
In relation to what we spoke about the last time we had our internship meeting, I made 

this little survey for my music ministry volunteers to fill out. I sent it out last Tuesday, and it got 

five responses. It was anonymous but I can tell from the answers who’s who. But yet again, we 

suffered from a lack of people on Sunday. It was only me and J. Paul. Now to figure out how to 

keep people coming, I guess. 

 



 


